GRAND JUNCTION GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

www.gjgs.org

DECEMBER MEETING

Joint meeting with the CMU geology students

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 17, 2014

7:30 P.M.—Saccomanno Lecture Hall (In the Wubben Science Building)

Ed Baltzer, GJGS President

Will speak on
"Measuring and Dating Fault Displacements on the Lemhi Fault,
ID"
Trenching for Fun and Profit

The presentation is from my thesis work at the State University of New York. It is the result of two seasons of investigations along the Lemhi and Little Lost River mountain ranges in eastern Idaho, which are the northernmost

expression of the Basin and Range physiographic province.

Guests Are Always Welcome OFFICERS FOR 2015 ARE:

Ed Baltzer-President, Brann Johnson- Vice President, Bill Chenoweth- Secretary/Treasurer, Councilors- Church Burch-1year, Verner Johnson-2 years, Vanessa Santos-3 years. Larry Luebke- Past President. The 2015 dues are due now - \$ 15.00. Mail your check to P.O. Box 4045 Grand Junction, CO 81502 or bring to the meeting. Make your check payable to the GJGS Foundation for a tax exemption as it is a non profit organization.

